UNITY ACADEMY BLACKPOOL
Warbreck Hill Road, Blackpool,
Lancashire. FY2 0TS

Tel: 01253 355493

Email: admin@unity.fcat.org.uk

www. unity.blackpool.org.uk
Acting Headteacher: Mr J Connolly

ACADEMY BLACKPOOL

5th September 2025

Unity Academy Open Day - Thursday 2nd October 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

As in previous years, Unity Academy will be holding its annual Open Day on Thursday 2nd October 2025. To
allow us to prepare for this event for prospective new students, the Academy will close to all pupils (Nursery
to Year 11) at 2:00pm on that day. Lunch will be provided as normal before the earlier finish, and the usual

end-of-day arrangements will remain in place.

After School Club for primary-aged children will continue to operate as normal, beginning at 2:00pm. If you
require the use of After School Club on this day, please ensure it is booked and paid for in the usual way.

Unity Academy will reopen as usual on Friday 3rd October 2025.
Thank you for your continued understanding and support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr T Cooper
Assistant Headteacher - Community and Parental Engagement
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